
Please don't even consider this bill as currently written. Instead, please consider the fact that the vast majority of the gun owners 
that will be affected by this bill are responsible. law abiding citizens. Who know better than to not secure firearms when children will 
be home alone. Or, that are well aware of what "keeping" and "bearing" arms really means. Please, consider how many law abiding 
citizens are actually involved in gun violence or crimes that involve guns and, then, credit us with enough common sense to be 
responsible gun owners, especially with regard to how and where we store them within our own homes. I do not believe that we 
should not be able to defend our lives and our families if someone one is seeking to break into our homes and do us harm. And that 
is exactly what we will be faced with if this bill is passed.  We all believe in gun safety and responsible gun ownership. Please don't 
be influenced by any special interest group sponsored anti-gun hysteria. Thank You.


